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HANDS OFF my 2nd Amendment Rights!  Ridiculous to add lengthy time restrictions 

on gun purchases, adding undue work for State Police.  This will not slow down 

criminals from acquiring guns (as history shows) and will only hamper law-abiding 

citizens from purchasing.  We don't need more paperwork, time and money spent in 

our government and law offices.  We need less. 


